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In English this week, we read a story from our ‘Stone Age 
Tales’ class text about Noah’s Ark. We then explored expanded 
noun phrases and thought of some exciting adjectives to 
describe nouns from the story.  
 
 
In Maths, we began by using the column addition method to solve a 
range of addition problems. We then moved on to using the column 
subtraction method to subtract 2- and 3-digit numbers.       
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our new topic in Science is Forces and Magnets. We started 
by talking about friction and the direction in which friction 
works. The children then began an investigation to find out 
how the force of friction changes depending on the surface 
which the object is travelling along.  
 
  
 In RE, we continued to learn about the celebration of Shabbat. We 
recapped on the events that take place during Shabbat before thinking 
about the synagogue and the different artefacts and objects which may 
be found there.  
 
We wanted to say a big thank you to all those who 
have kindly donated food items for our harvest 
collection. The deadline to bring these items into 
school is Tuesday 14th November.  
 
 

Miss Stephenson and Miss Parker        
 


